
Well, its November! And we all have made the thru 

another year of gold prospecting, and hopefully enough 

gold has been found to add to all your gold pokes. Last 

meeting, we had 49 attending. Totally Awesome! Gary our 

Ticket Drawing Officer has returned to his home. but still 

must wear a back brace so he can finish healing. We will 

see him at the Christmas Party. More gold bags have 

been stocked up the upcoming November meeting. This 

will be your last chance to get items from the Hats & Shirts 

table for the year. For the new and older 

members.  Remember, at the Christmas Party the table is 

not set up since it allows the other drawings being offered 

and the cost of the dinner to be affordable. Put more 

spending towards the drawings. PLEASE REMEMBER 

THAT THE CHRISTMAS PARTY STARTS A 6:00 PM 

AND NOT THE NORMAL TIME OF 7:00 PM. PLEASE 

MAKE A NOTE ON YOU CALENDERS OF THIS. 

THANK YOU! The cost at the door per adult is still $10.00 

a head and children 11 and under are free. There will be 

various drawings that will be held that night. The grand 

prize table with all of the high-end gifts, and with a lot of 

gold bags that could be won. 20 $20. bags and 10 $40. 

bags will be offered. There will also be around a 5grm 

nugget that will be there also. Some metal detectors and 

other very nice item could be won. The other awesome 

drawing will be that gold cabbed pendent with nugget 

attached, very beautiful gold quartz specimen, and the 

other a nice candlestick from the late 1800s. And the last 

one will be the fourth three month special ticket drawing 



that has been going on the whole year. The last chance to 

sign up for the Christmas Party will be this November 

meeting concluding at the end of November. This helps in 

getting the right count to make sure that enough food has 

been ordered. The same caterers that have provided the 

meal last year and, in the past, will be doing the honors 

once again. Totally Awesome Food! For the program on 

Tuesday the !9th of this month, will be Jim Davis from the 

Utah Geological Survey. And the title of the presentation 

that will be given is "THE GEOLOGY OF THE WASATCH 

FRONT."  Hopefully this will give us a better 

understanding of the geology that is there and maybe 

finding gold right here in our very front yards. With this 

speaker it has made it a 9 for 11 on speakers for the year. 

It’s been a good year for finding them! Well, that it for now 

and lets still enjoy the nicer weather that’s been hanging 

around. and as always if we have missed something will 

pic it up at the meeting. 

                                         

                                                                                             

                  THANKS AGAIN! 

                                                                                             

                                 Phil 


